Welcome to Kindergarten!
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	We did it, we completed the first full day of kindergarten!  Below are just a few reminders and notes concerning our classroom routines.  If every family follows these procedures, it would REALLY help our classroom run smoothly.  Thank you in advance for reading carefully.  
· This is your child’s Folder for mail.  It should be returned to school each day.  It will contain classroom notes from myself, or the office, as well as your child’s completed work.  If this folder is lost or ruined, please replace it.  Empty the contents of the folder each day so that when your child comes to school the next morning it only contains mail for me or the school.
· We will have lunch at 12:20 so a SMALL healthy snack should be provided each day for your child to enjoy.  The snack must be packed separately from the lunch box.  Please do not expect your child to take it out of the lunch box once it arrives at school, the snack must be in its own container/bag.  If it is an item that needs to stay cool, please pack it in a separate insulated lunch bag so that our cubbies stay nice and neat.  Your child may only bring one item for a snack, not a selection of items to choose from.  No juice or pre-packaged fruit cups are allowed in the classroom at snack time.  
· When sending in money for lunch, please put the money in an envelope or plastic baggie.  It should be clearly marked with their name and room number.  This should be kept separate from their lunch box.  
· A water thermos is encouraged to sit in the cubbies in case your child is thirsty.  Please put a sock on the water thermos to collect the condensation and pack the water thermos in a plastic zip lock bag to prevent leaking.  Please help your child practice opening and closing their water thermos.  
I look forward to a very exciting year filled with learning and fun.  If you have any questions, please let me know.  I can be contacted via email, a note in your child’s folder or by phone.
				Thank you,	   
Mrs. Vilardi 
